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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We reach our half term break with another busy week in school. Two past pupils joined us for 
work experience, Ben Sherman and Millie Foy. We have had a trip out for our Class 4 friends! 
We hope you all have a lovely half term break. 

Wallasey Space port – 13.2.19 

On Wednesday Class 4 had an extra early start as they prepared to set off to the Wallasey space 
port for a great school trip. 

“ Today we went on a coach to Liverpool to explore the spaceport. We went on the Mersey 
Ferry and ate our lunch. We went on a simulator through space and watched a documentary 
called “ Are we alone”. The ferry was my favourite part of the day” Isaac Hurtault, Class 4 

“ My favourite part of the day was riding the space simulator” Tyler Mawdsley, Class 4 

Parents Evening 

As you will know Spring Parents evening is scheduled to take place on Thursday 28th February 
and the signing up sheets remain available in the entrance foyer. Please do take this 
opportunity to sign up and take this invaluable opportunity to have a discussion with your 
child’s class teacher(s) 

Defibrillator and First Aid Training 

On Tuesday 26th of February our Year 4 and 5 pupils and staff will receive refresher training for 
our School Defibrillator machine. We also have a slot for families from 11.45 -12.30 with a 
limited number of places. If you would like to come along and take part in this training please 
come along to the office to add your name to the list. 

Mini Skills Event 
On Thursday afternoon a group of children from Class 3 represented us at the Mini Skills event. 

“We went to Corpus Christi High School to take part in Mini Skills. At the end of the event we had to 
run forwards and backwards and tig your teammates hand, it was fun! Cherry Davis Class 3 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk/


 
Coaching and Sports in school 
We pride ourselves on offering a great variety of clubs and coaches at St. Mary’s school and 
work hard to provide our pupils with a variety of experiences and sports. We have some 
exciting activities coming soon. 

After half term Key Stage One will begin their “ Gym Stars” session each Monday within school 
and these sessions are always really popular!! Please ensure pupils have full PE kits in school 
each day. 

Exciting opportunities coming up including fencing, archery and tennis!! 
 

Welfare Vacancy – Thursdays  
We have a vacancy on a Thursday after half term for a Welfare staff member. If you would be 
interested in becoming part of our school team please see myself or Mrs. Lofthouse for further 
information. 

 
Big School Adventures – Every Thursday 

Big School Adventures continues to run every Thursday from 1.15 pm and is open to all 
children aged 3 and over. Please come along and join us! If you require any further information 
please ask a member of staff.  

 
Dates for your Diary 

18th February – 22nd February   - Half Term holiday 
 
28th February – Parents Evening 

 

 

                                 Celebrations  Awards 

 

 Achievement Award Winner ‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think creatively 

Class 1 Jonah Maduka Noah Foxall-Holmes 

Class 2 Elliott Capper Isla Kilshaw 

Class 3 Olivia Halliday Mason Dixon 

Class 4 Jessica Lovett Isobel Foy 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Macie Dixon Millie Yates 



 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 


